
 

 

28th January 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Reception Mathematics Workshop for Parents & Carers 
9.15am – 10.00am Thursday 10th March 2016 

 

We would like to invite you to attend a Mathematics Workshop on Thursday 10th March from 
9:15am to 10.00am in the School Hall. The purpose of this workshop is to gain a better 
understanding of how the Reception delivers mathematics sessions through short, fun and 
interactive games. 
 
We will talk about how you can help support your child at home and show you simple resources 
which can be used to do so. We will also be giving out a helpful resource pack for you to take 
home with you to use with your child at home. 
 
If you wish to attend the workshop, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s 
keyworker before Friday 12th February. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Reception Team 
  

 
 

 

 

Reception Mathematics Workshop for Parents & Carers 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
I will attend the Mathematics Workshop at 9.15am on Thursday 10th March. 
 
 
Signed (Parent /Carer): _____________________________________ Date: ____________ 


